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DEACONS ON CALL (24 hrs. a day) 

Wesley Holbrooks 256-310-6123 

Bill Hart 256-452-8994 

 

Oct. 24, 2021 

FOOD DISTRIBUTION PBC, Nov. 20th 
First Baptist Church is responsible for the distribution 
of food for the Thanksgiving giveaway. If you can help 
empty freezers, be there at 7:00 am others be there by 

8:15am to help the line. Thank you so much, Sandy 

 

  

 

 

Whether you are new or have been coming for a while, we want to 

help you Get Connected! From pre-school to senior adults, we have 

something for everybody – look inside for a listing of all the Sunday 

School classes and Bible Fellowship Groups at Piedmont First Baptist. 

“Pass this bulletin on to someone you would like to share with and  

Invite them to come and visit so they can see what we have to offer.” 

 

 
SERMON 

Michael Ingram, Lead Pastor 

WORSHIP & PRAISE IN SONG 

Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 

Oct. 24, 2021 



SUNDAY,  Oct. 24th 

Sunday School 9A 

Worship Service, 10:15A 

Baby Tea for Stormy & Casey 

Steward at 2:00-4:00p in the  

Fellowship Hall today! 

Serving/Outreach 4:00P-in the          

SANCTUARY-No Meal 

WEDNESDAY, Oct. 27th 

Trunk or Treat, 5:00P-7:00P 

Dessert Auction 6:00P 

Celebration Choir 7:00P 

SUNDAY, Oct. 31st 

Sunday School 9A   

YOUTH SUNDAY 10:15A 

Serving/Outreach 4:00P 

  Oct. 29th 

Oct. 25th    Craig Parris     

Kevin Ward  Andrew Coble 

Oct. 27th    Justin Houck     

Johnny Bain  Oct. 30th 

Oct. 28th     Sharon Headrick 

Kay Kisor  Chuck Lockridge

 Oct. 31st 

 Pam McCord 

Week of Oct. 17, 2021 

Attendance 

Sunday School 175 

On Campus 175 

Estimated Online 57 

Wednesday Eve. 10/13 197 

S.S. Door Greeters @ 9:00A 
Oct. 24th Danny Pointer 

Jeff Haney 
Oct. 31st Larry Moss 

Jerry Rhodes 

Door Greeters @ 10:15A  
Oct. 24th Kayla Powell 

Jeremy Bryan 
Oct. 31st Randy Smith 

Phillip Kirk 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Oct. 24th– Staff Appreciation Sunday 
Oct. 31st– Youth Sunday, Morning Worship 

Sign up to make a cake for the Auction or 
if you are going to decorate your trunk for 
the Trunk or Treat on October 27th from 
5:00-7:00 p.m. Sign up sheets are on the 
bulletin board going into the Sanctuary. 
Dessert Auction will be held at 6:00 pm, 
Desserts need to be there by 5:00 pm.  
Proceeds from dessert Auction will go to 
Life Line Children’s Services. 

TEAMS/LIFE OUTREACH, Oct. 17,  2021 
Teams Visiting-9 
Letters written-25 
Calls & Texts-5 
Prospects Identified-10 
Visits made-9 
Total Attendance-58 

SUNDAY OUTREACH 
Will meet at 4:00 p.m. in the  

Sanctuary, October 24th. There will 
be no meal served. 

THE NEW WELCOME CENTER 
If you like coffee, tea or hot chocolate, stop 
by the new Welcome Center and say hello. 
We are trying to upgrade the room, but are 
short of funds. We would appreciate any 

donation you might be able to give. We are 
trying to add more furniture so you can 

come by and fellowship with us. You may 
add your donation on your tithe envelope by 
marking it “Welcome Center” Thank you! 

Charles McDonald 

To ALL who gave of their time to help with 
the BBQ we thank you so much! It takes us 
all to get it done.  Thanks, Scott Young 

                        

Men’s Work Day 

Sat., Nov. 13th, Biscuits 

& Devotions 7:00 a.m. 

Bible Fellowship Groups 

CLASS TEACHER ROOM 

Co-Ed 
Tyler & Whitney 

Grimes 
204 

Co-Ed 
Pam Jones 

Dennis Ragsdale 
201 

Co-Ed Randy Houck 217A 

Co-Ed Gene Smith 217B 

Ladies Margaret Jones 136 

Ladies Martha Garner 120 

Men Phillip Kirk 219 

Men George Newman 224 

Co-Ed Art Ingram Choir Suite 

Co-Ed Steve Smith 207C 

Ladies Cynthia Baker 121 

Men Terry Gallagher 131 

Ladies Jean Mohon Rose Room 

Co-Ed Albert Coble 125 

Sunday School Classes 

CLASS ROOM 

Bed Babies 101C 

Toddlers 109C 

Pre-K 104C 

Kindergarten 108C 

1st - 3rd Grade 204C 

4th - 5th Grade 209C 

6th - 8th Girls 206 

6th - 8th Boys 202 

9th - 12th Grade Girls 3rd Floor 

9th - 12th Grade Boys 3rd Floor 

Our $10.00 for a  
Turkey Campaign is 
going on now until 
Nov. 12th. You may 
list your donation on 
your tithe envelope or 
drop it off at the office. 
Thank you!! 

PFBC Ladies: Forrest and I would like to thank you for be-
ing so kind by sending us a wedding gift. We were able to 
use your gift by purchasing some things for our home that 
we still needed. Sorry it took so long for us to send this card. 
Between work, home renovations and a new puppy we don’t 
have much time. Thank you, Forrest & Kayleigh Livingston 

PFBC, Thank you for the delicious 
soups and fixings that you provided 
for our faculty & staff. It was all 
fantastic. I am especially grateful 
that you all took time out of your 
very busy schedules to feed us. It 
was certainly a wonderful blessing. 
Thank you for serving our commu-
nity so well! Blessings, Keena Cox. 

Dear FBC of Piedmont, We are so thankful for 
your continued support of Nehemiah Teams! 
We appreciate each and everyone of you!!!
Much love and Grace! Nehemiah Teams 

Dear Church Family: We are so grateful for the 
phone calls, visits, cards, prayers, and food  
prepared following the loss of our Mother,  
Sydney Franklin. Mother was a member of this 
church for over 50 years. She loved this church 
and so do we. Please continue to hold us in your 
prayers as the disbelief diminishes and the loss 
becomes real.   Thank you! 

 With love, Sydney’s daughters 
 Connie Young & Camilla Gibson 

CHRISTMAS STARS!! 
I have 15 Christmas Stars to 

adopt out. If you would like to 
get one or more, please see me 
after Service today. Thank you 

so much, Sandy Phillips 



  

 
SUNDAY,  Oct. 24th 

Sunday School 9A 

Worship Service, 10:15A 

Baby Tea for Stormy & Casey 

Steward at 2:00-4:00p in the  

Fellowship Hall today! 

Serving/Outreach 4:00P-in the          

 SANCTUARY-No Meal 

 

WEDNESDAY, Oct. 27th 

Trunk or Treat, 5:00P-7:00P 

Dessert Auction 6:00P 

Celebration Choir 7:00P 
 

SUNDAY, Oct. 31st 

Sunday School 9A   

YOUTH SUNDAY 10:15A 

Serving/Outreach 4:00P 

 

 

        

                     Oct. 29th 

Oct. 25th     Craig Parris                  

Kevin Ward    Andrew Coble 

Oct. 27th     Justin Houck     

Johnny Bain    Oct. 30th 

Oct. 28th     Sharon Headrick 

Kay Kisor        Chuck Lockridge

         Oct. 31st 

     Pam McCord 

Week of Oct. 17, 2021  

Attendance  

Sunday School                    175 

On Campus                         175 

Estimated Online 57 

Wednesday Eve. 10/13 197 

Giving, September  2021  

Total Income $42,784.75 

Total Expense $44,048.18 

S.S. Door Greeters @ 9:00A 
Oct. 24th Danny Pointer 
  Jeff Haney 
Oct. 31st Larry Moss 
  Jerry Rhodes 
 
Door Greeters @ 10:15A  
Oct. 24th Kayla Powell 
  Jeremy Bryan 
Oct. 31st Randy Smith 
  Phillip Kirk 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Oct. 24th– Staff Appreciation Sunday 
Oct. 31st– Youth Sunday, Morning Worship 

Sign up to make a cake for the Auction or 
if you are going to decorate your trunk for 
the Trunk or Treat on October 27th from 
5:00-7:00 p.m. Sign up sheets are on the 
bulletin board going into the Sanctuary. 
Dessert Auction will be held at 6:00 pm, 
Desserts need to be there by 5:00 pm.  
Proceeds from dessert Auction will go to 
Life Line Children’s Services. 

TEAMS/LIFE OUTREACH, Oct. 17,  2021 
Teams Visiting-9 
Letters written-25 
Calls & Texts-5 
Prospects Identified-10 
Visits made-9 
Total Attendance-58 

SUNDAY OUTREACH 
Will meet at 4:00 p.m. in the  

Sanctuary, October 24th. There will 
be no meal served. 

THE NEW WELCOME CENTER 
If you like coffee, tea or hot chocolate, stop 
by the new Welcome Center and say hello. 
We are trying to upgrade the room, but are 
short of funds. We would appreciate any 

donation you might be able to give. We are 
trying to add more furniture so you can 

come by and fellowship with us. You may 
add your donation on your tithe envelope by 
marking it “Welcome Center” Thank you! 

Charles McDonald 

To ALL who gave of their time to help with 
the BBQ we thank you so much! It takes us 
all to get it done.  Thanks, Scott Young 

                                             

 

 
 

Men’s Work Day 

Sat., Nov. 13th, Biscuits 

& Devotions 7:00 a.m. 

 
Bible Fellowship Groups 

CLASS TEACHER ROOM 

Co-Ed 
Tyler & Whitney 

Grimes 
204 

Co-Ed 
Pam Jones 

Dennis Ragsdale 
201 

Co-Ed Randy Houck 217A 

Co-Ed Gene Smith 217B 

Ladies Margaret Jones 136 

Ladies Martha Garner 120 

Men Phillip Kirk 219 

Men George Newman 224 

Co-Ed Art Ingram Choir Suite 

Co-Ed Steve Smith 207C 

Ladies Cynthia Baker 121 

Men Terry Gallagher 131 

Ladies Jean Mohon Rose Room 

Co-Ed Albert Coble 125 

Sunday School Classes 

CLASS ROOM 

Bed Babies 101C 

Toddlers 109C 

Pre-K 104C 

Kindergarten 108C 

1st - 3rd Grade 204C 

4th - 5th Grade 209C 

6th - 8th Girls 206 

6th - 8th Boys 202 

9th - 12th Grade Girls 3rd Floor 

9th - 12th Grade Boys 3rd Floor 

Our $10.00 for a  
Turkey Campaign is 
going on now until 
Nov. 12th. You may 
list your donation on 
your tithe envelope or 
drop it off at the office. 
Thank you!! 

PFBC Ladies: Forrest and I would like to thank you for be-
ing so kind by sending us a wedding gift. We were able to 
use your gift by purchasing some things for our home that 
we still needed. Sorry it took so long for us to send this card. 
Between work, home renovations and a new puppy we don’t 
have much time. Thank you, Forrest & Kayleigh Livingston 

PFBC, Thank you for the delicious 
soups and fixings that you provided 
for our faculty & staff. It was all 
fantastic. I am especially grateful 
that you all took time out of your 
very busy schedules to feed us. It 
was certainly a wonderful blessing. 
Thank you for serving our commu-
nity so well! Blessings, Keena Cox. 

Dear FBC of Piedmont, We are so thankful for 
your continued support of Nehemiah Teams! 
We appreciate each and everyone of you!!!
Much love and Grace! Nehemiah Teams 

Dear Church Family: We are so grateful for the 
phone calls, visits, cards, prayers, and food  
prepared following the loss of our Mother,  
Sydney Franklin. Mother was a member of this 
church for over 50 years. She loved this church 
and so do we. Please continue to hold us in your 
prayers as the disbelief diminishes and the loss 
becomes real.   Thank you! 
  With love, Sydney’s daughters 
  Connie Young & Camilla Gibson 

CHRISTMAS STARS!! 
I have 15 Christmas Stars to 

adopt out. If you would like to 
get one or more, please see me 
after Service today. Thank you 

so much, Sandy Phillips 
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DEACONS ON CALL (24 hrs. a day) 

Wesley Holbrooks 256-310-6123 

Bill Hart 256-452-8994 

 

Oct. 24, 2021 

FOOD DISTRIBUTION PBC, Nov. 20th 
First Baptist Church is responsible for the distribution 
of food for the Thanksgiving giveaway. If you can help 
empty freezers, be there at 7:00 am others be there by 

8:15am to help the line. Thank you so much, Sandy 

 

  

 

 

Whether you are new or have been coming for a while, we want to 

help you Get Connected! From pre-school to senior adults, we have 

something for everybody – look inside for a listing of all the Sunday 

School classes and Bible Fellowship Groups at Piedmont First Baptist. 

“Pass this bulletin on to someone you would like to share with and  

Invite them to come and visit so they can see what we have to offer.” 

 

 
SERMON 

Michael Ingram, Lead Pastor 

WORSHIP & PRAISE IN SONG 

Joe Wingard, Minister of Music 

Oct. 24, 2021 


